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| "ecords, bty certifioay,
™ proof of address,

Don’t forget to Write
your students name &
grade on the back of the
labels and if their name
is drawn they will win a
prize!!

Box Tops are used
to help purchase
art supplies for our art
electives.

Due to the recent snow days at the beginning of

ary 9", 2017 and the clerical day for teachers

10", 2017, on the 10'" there will be no school

will be school on Friday February 3’d, 2017.
Please make note of this on your calendar.

We need YOU to join Site Council!

The school site council is a group of
. teachers, parents, and classified employees
that work with the principal to develop,

review and evaluate school improvement

{ programs . We meet once a month, on the
& 3rd Thursday of the month, after school.
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Come join us for
TACO TUESDAY!!
The 8th grade class is having a taco dinner fundraiser on
** Tuesday February 21st from 5:00—6:30.
Proceeds will help fund the end of year trip.
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‘ Do you have any gent]g used or "f‘"
; no ]onger needed soccer balls, i
o vo”cgba”s, basketba”s, footballs '
? or Plaggrounc{ balls not bcing used? :‘E"
T.‘: ]F 50, we would love to have them! e
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You can donate them to the school

:‘ to use for recesses. hf'
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January our semester has been

extended by one week. The end of the second semester will now be on Febru-

will now be on Friday February
for students. This means there

Have you taken pictures
at any school events?

If you have some Ms. Nikki would
love to get a copy of them. She
needs pictures of boys basketball,
girls basketball, and Harvest
Festival.



